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Comments: As we have identified the specific day to be recognized as Hydrocephalus
Awareness Day in September as September 21, 2013; we request to make all the
necessary changes in the resolution to reflect "September 21, 2013" vs. "ONE DAY
IN SEPTEMBER". We appreciate your support and consideration for those suffering
with this lifelong condition. This day will give them the hope that they matter here in
Hawaii and that together we will try to find a cure. This will give us a solid backing in
what we do in spreading awareness in the State of Hawaii. Mahalo A Nui Loa

Please note that testimony submitted |less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,

improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.
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